
Open enrollment self-service enrollment is now open thru October 31, 2021. 
 NOTE: Any changes will not be finalized until you click the 

[SUBMIT ENROLLMENT] BUTTON. 
Self-service now has tiles that you can click to select benefit plans to review. 

Once you make a new selection and click [Done], it will take you back to 

Benefits Enrollment to select a new tile. Once you have reviewed and 

completed your review of elections, click [Submit Enrollment]. At this 

point, you can click [Next] to preview your enrollment. 
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